Friends of Winhills Primary Academy PTA

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is an organisation of parents, friends and staff. Our role is to encourage closer links between home and school, as well as fundraising work to raise money for equipment which will enhance the education and experiences for your child.

We want to thank you for all your support throughout last year, and particularly last term during our events. We organised a film night in June, sold ice lollies on the playground and provided refreshments during Sports Day.

We are pleased to say that we raised £379.90. This money will go towards new equipment and experiences for this term.

Throughout this year we will be organising events such as a Christmas Fair, Summer Fair, Discos, Film Nights, Craft Nights, and other fun events.

If you would like to find out more information about joining the PTA or volunteering your time at our events on an ad hoc basis, please complete the form below, and return to the school office.

Name		
Child's Name		

I am interested in joining the PTA

I would like to be added to the list of volunteers for events

Email address:

Mobile Number:

